
 

 

 

PROVIDER NOTICE: APRIL 2, 2025 

1 

Continued Suspension of Provider Rate Requests  

Due to CBH’s ongoing fiscal constraints, the suspension of provider-initiated rate requests 

will remain in place for the entire 2025 calendar year. Please note that CBH is not 

positioned to provide financial assistance to providers beyond the agencies’ typical claims 

reimbursement. 

Additionally, CBH will not be accepting unsolicited service expansion requests or new 

service proposals during 2025. CBH will continue to assess its fiscal position and advise 

network providers when the rate request process will resume. We appreciate your 

continued partnership.  

Any questions should be directed to your assigned provider relations representative. 

https://cbhphilly.org/

